
Gospel Trick Shot September 2021 - Recap and Announcements for Fall Season! 
 
August 30, 2021 at 3:59 PM 
 
From: Steve Lillis <slillis@kean.edu> 
To: Steve Lillis <billiards12@hotmail.com> 
Bcc: dr_cue_and_ms_cue@yahoo.com 
 
Dear Gospel Trick Shot Friends: 
 
Please read our exciting newsletter below to see all that God is doing!  Also please check our exciting calendar of 
events below to pray and thank you for your continued prayers and support! 
 
For donations, please send your tax-deductible check made payable to: GTS, P.O. Box 313, Hawthorne, NJ 07507.  
For a specific outreach put the name in memo section of the check or PayPal text box. 
 
*** PayPal please go to the link directly below at: 
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=3FDVS4LP82BXN 
 
Thanks, Steve Lillis, President and Founder www.gospeltrickshot.org  
P.S. If you would like to be "removed" from our GTS email list please hit reply. 
 
September 2021 News by Steve Lillis  
 
August 2021 Recap - Another exciting month of ministry as Steve Lillis went back to Monmouth Park Racetrack with 
a team from the Hawthorne Gospel Church and 9 more immigrant workers realized their need for Jesus.  That makes 
a total of 18 in three trips to the racetrack this summer.  Praise God!  We have one more this month!  Please pray!  
This has also been a busy month of planning for the next 6 months as you will notice our full calendar.  We need 
much prayer as we are stepping out in faith with the Coronavirus beginning to ramp up again.  Plane tickets are 
purchased with hotel and itinerary arrangements secured.  Our GTS online ministry continues to flourish as Christian 
based articles and videos continue to be published in AZBilliards.com the world largest online billiard publication.  
Our GTS RACK Team member Mike Massey has been busy in Nashville publishing Gospel billiard songs and other 
country music with some big-name country stars.  Mike was a featured artist last month on ReverbNation.com and 
also has a number one country song out west!  Gospel Trick Shot Ministries, Inc. now has grown to representatives 
in 20 states and 10 countries.  We praise God for this phenomenal growth over the course of the past two years!  All 
glory to God!  
  
Upcoming Events for the New Billiard Season – Traditionally the indoor billiard season starts in the fall when the nice 
weather begins to fade and the kids go back to school and ends when the weather turns nice in the spring!  We have 
some of the largest major billiard events in the world coming up over the next few months where GTS will be 
present with our GTS RACK team members.  Many of those events will have a GTS Booth present to do GTS shows, 
share the love of Jesus face to face, and distribute helpful literature and videos.  Please check out our calendar for 
more details.  Furthermore, GTS is taking a step of faith and scheduling a long-awaited trip in November to the 
Iberian Peninsula on the coast of Spain across from Morocco in North Africa.  We have our plane tickets purchased 
and venues and churches set up to partner with us as we eventually hope to plant billiard cafes in various church 
planting projects. 
 
New Online GTS Material for August 2021: 
 



1)    Steve Lillis – Gospel Trick Shot of the Month Column featuring GTS RACK Team members Brain Pauley and Larry 
Nicholson on page 10 with Gospel Trick Shot #19: https://www.azbilliards.com/buzz/august-2021/  
  
2)    Mike Massey – new country and Gospel billiard song releases on ReverbNations.com at: 
https://www.reverbnation.com/main/search?q=Mike%20Massey 
  
3)    Roger Long – AZBilliards.com Christian Column called “Sharing the Light” with various members of our GTS RACK 
Team at: https://www.azbilliards.com/sharing-the-light-question-1-july-2021-part-four/  
 
Most recent book (2019) "What's That in Your Hand? God and Pool - The Gospel Trick Shot Story" and the first book 
(2013) "But You Must! The Steve Lillis Story" are available in paperback and as ebooks atwww.amazon.com. Just 
type in the words "Gospel Trick Shot" or "Steve Lillis" to order.  
 
You can also request an autographed copy by email tobilliards12@hotmail.com! A suggested donation of at least 
$15 for each book or $25 for both will be shipped postage free in the USA! 
 
 
  


